
 
 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL/BID BULLETIN NO. 2 
 
 

PORT TERMINAL MANAGEMENT CONTRACT FOR PORT OF PUERTO PRINCESA 
 

 
TO : All Prospective Bidders 
 : Members, HO-BAC-PTMC 
 : Others Concerned 
 
 
Relative to the Port Terminal Management Contract for Port of Puerto Princesa, which 
was advertised in a newspaper of general circulation and posted in the PPA website and 
in conspicuous places in the PPA premises on 3 November 2020 , please be informed 
that the Pre-Bid Conference and Submission and Opening of Bids are re-scheduled as 
follows:   
 

Pre-Bid Conference 
 
18 November 2020 at 10 a.m. 

Submission and Opening of Bids 
 
3 December 2020 at 1:00 p.m. and 2:00 p.m., 
respectively 

 
Issued this 12th day of November 2020 
 
THE BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE: 
 
By: 
 
 
MARK JON S. PALOMAR 
Chairperson, HO-BAC-PTMC 




